
 

 

29 May 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are writing to advise you that Mrs Kelly Dunstan has won the acting  position as Executive 
teacher/team leader of the preschool/kindergarten teaching team at Harrison School. Kelly brings 
strength in her capacity to support teaching and learning across the team and is a skilled and 
experienced teacher having taught across several schools in the ACT system. 
 
Ms Kalpana Jayashankar will replace Kelly as the classroom teacher until September 2019, with the 
possibility of extension. Kalpana has commenced her transition to Harrison School and Kelly will 
continue to support this process throughout the duration of the week. Kalpana is an Early Years 
teacher who has trained and taught interstate and taught more recently as a casual relief teacher in 
the ACT system. KKD will now become known as KKJ. 
 
Please introduce yourself to Kalpana at morning line up or afternoon pick up times so that you 
establish an early and familiar connection with your new classroom teacher. Kelly will still be 
accessible to families at any stage as the team leader of kindergarten. 
 
Semester One reports will be compiled by Kelly Dunstan. Kelly will be available to families who would 
like to meet to discuss any aspect of student progress upon receipt of reports in Week 10. 
                                                                                           
If you have any related queries, please direct these to the P-2 Deputy Principal via email at 
Nada.Zarac@ed.act.edu.au or Kelly Dunstran (P/K Team Leader) at Kelly.Dunstan@ed.act.edu.au 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Nada Zarac 
P-2 Deputy Principal 
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